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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #24-0392 
 CONFERENCE MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Greg Chavarria, City Manager 
 
DATE: April 16, 2024 
 
TITLE: New River Crossing Update Part VI - (Commission Districts 1, 2, 3 and 

4)  
 

 
On December 19, 2023, the City Commission approved an agreement with BDO USA 
(BDO) for consulting services to develop the project scope for the New River Crossing 
project.  Their scope of work included the development of the route alignment, cost 
estimates, stakeholder coordination, and assisting City staff with federal funding grant 
applications.  
 
BDO has completed their scope of work and provided the City with a final report.  
Transportation and Mobility staff, along with BDO, will provide a brief overview of the 
report.  
 
Attachments  
Exhibit 1 – Presentation 
Exhibit 2 – BDO Report 
 

 
Prepared by:   Ben Rogers, Director, Transportation and Mobility 
  
Department Director: Ben Rogers, Transportation and Mobility 


